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ISIT Committee meeting of February 1, 2021 

1. The committee revised the annual employee survey regarding technology services. A draft of the 

survey will be reviewed at the ISIT meeting of March before the survey goes out.  

The following updates were reported: 

• Academic Technology—weekly ‘Blasts’ are sent providing office hours and workshops by the BC 

Technology team. 

• Student Success—the A&R and Financial Aid help ticket desk has a tracking system that helps 

with notifications. 

• Tech Support—the BC Southwest center will have new classroom buildings ready to go in the fall 

semester.  Other construction news: ABC building is a little behind, S&E building is midway, 

construction of new Gym is readying to break ground, and upcoming is the remodel of the 

Welcome Center, BC Bookstore, Business offices. (Delano projects upcoming too). 

 


